
 

  

  

MANSFIELD DISTRICT COUNCIL 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2018 

PUBLIC INSPECTION OF THE ACCOUNTS AND THE EXERCISE OF ELECTORS’ RIGHTS 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
Under Regulations 14 & 15, Sections 26 & 27 

 

The Council’s accounts are subject to external audit by: 

J. Cornett, Director, KPMG LLP, St. Nicholas House, 31 Park Row, Nottingham, NG1 6FQ.   

Members of the public and local government electors have certain rights in the audit process.  

The period for the exercise of public rights is between 1 June 2018 and 12 July 2018.    

During this period: 

1. The Council’s Statement of Accounts, Annual Governance Statement and Narrative 

Report for the year ended 31 March 2018 will be available for public inspection 

between 9am and 4.30pm Monday to Friday, at the address given below.   If you wish 

to inspect any of these documents please contact the Financial Services Manager at 

the address below, or telephone 01623 463463. 

2. A local government elector for the area of the Council, or his/her representative, may 

ask the auditor questions about the accounts.  Please contact the auditor at the 

address given above to make arrangements to ask any questions. 

3. A local government elector for the area of the Council, or his/her representative, may 

object to the Council’s accounts asking that the auditor issue a report in the public 

interest and/or apply to the court for a declaration that an item in the accounts is 

contrary to law. Written notice of a proposed objection (under section 27) and the 

grounds on which it is made must be sent to the auditor at the address given above 

and copied to me at the address given below. 

 

Mr M Andrews CPFA – Director of Commerce and Customers 
Mansfield District Council, Civic Centre, Chesterfield Road South, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire, NG19 7BH 


